Helicopter view of the campus, October 9, 1961.

THE CHANGING CAMPUS

A

Caltech’s graduate houses opened for business at the start of the
1961-62 academic year. The dedication of the four new

houses (Keck, Braun, Mosher-Jorgenson, and Marks) on October 2
marked the completion of the 13th new structure in the Institute’s
18-building development program. Still to come: the Karman
Laboratory of Fluid Mechanics and Jet Propulsion which will be
dedicated in January; the Firestone Aeronautics Research
Laboratory and the Winnett Student Center, now under construction;
and the Arnold O. Beckman Auditorium and Robert A. Millikan
Memorial Library, now only in the planning stage. On

the opposite page, some new faces on campus.

18 Engineering and Science




Campbell
Plant
Research
Laboratory

Keck
Graduate
House

W. M. Keck
Engineering
Laboratories



